
 

 

17 April 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3pm at the Beacon Country 
Club, Shemeld St, Beacon 

 

17 April 2018 

Recycling Collection 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

2 April 2018 

SHIRE OF MT MARSHALL NOW ON 

INSTAGRAM 

@shireofmtmarshall 

Next time you upload an amazing photo to 

social media that was taken in the Shire of 

Mt Marshall, don’t forget to tag us! Every 

tag and share helps us spread the 

message about our great Shire. 

#shireofmtmarshall 

#bencubbin 

#beacon 

#wheatbeltway 

 

CEO IN BEACON—CHANGE OF 

DATE 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to 
Beacon to meet with community 
members has been rescheduled 
for Tuesday 17 April at 1.45pm, 
through until 2.45pm.   

Appointments are not 
necessary, simply drop in and 
John will see people on a first 
come, first served basis.   This 
is an opportunity to ask 
questions, provide feedback, 

good or bad, or to generally discuss how you see the Shire 
performing.  

 

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please 
remember that John is available in the Shire Office during business 
hours if you wish to drop in or make an appointment.  

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjflqWV9pDaAhWCxrwKHezCChwQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Finstagramersitalia.it%2Finstagram-ads-pubblici-basati-sulle-interazioni-con-i-profili-aziendali%2F&psig


 

 

ADVICE OF RAILWAY CROSSING WORKS — MURRAY ST, 

BENCUBBIN 

ARC Infrastructure will be carrying out works on the railway 

crossing on Murray Street, Bencubbin on Thursday 5 April. There 

will be traffic management in place and we ask that you use caution 

when using this section of road between the hours of 6am and 6pm. 

 

 

 

INTENTION TO DISPOSE OF SHIRE PROPERTY 

 

Subject to Section 3.58 Local Government Act 1995, Council resolved at the Ordinary Council 

Meeting held on 20 March 2018 to dispose of the following property, subject to a period of public 

notice and submissions as required: 

 

27 Rowlands Street Beacon 

 

Details of proposed disposition: 

 

Purchase of 27 Rowlands Street, Beacon 

Mr Jens Dierks 

Offer $40000 

Valuation (by Landmark) $60000 

 

If you have any submissions to make regarding this proposed disposition, please forward in 

writing to: 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Mt Marshall 

PO Box 20 

Bencubbin 

WA 6477 

ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Submissions must be received by 3pm Wednesday 11 April. 

mailto:ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
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INTENTION TO DISPOSE OF SHIRE PROPERTY 

 

Subject to Section 3.58 Local Government Act 1995, Council resolved at the Ordinary Council 

Meeting held on 20 March 2018 to dispose of the following property, subject to a period of public 

notice and submissions as required: 
 

29 Brown Street Bencubbin 
 

Details of proposed disposition: 

 

Purchase of 29 Brown Street, Bencubbin 

Mr Craig Anderson 

Offer $19000 

Valuation (by Landmark) $85000-$95000 
 

If you have any submissions to make regarding this proposed disposition, please forward in 

writing to: 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Mt Marshall 

PO Box 20 

Bencubbin 

WA 6477 

ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

Submissions must be received by 3pm Wednesday 11 April. 

 

PUBLIC QUESTION TIME AT COUNCIL MEETINGS 
At the ordinary meeting of Council held on 20 March 2018, 
Council endorsed a reviewed Policy and Procedures Manual.   
 
As part of the review there has been changes made to policy 
C&C.1.1—Council Meetings which includes the rules for 
Public Question Time.   
 
We ask that if you intend to ask public questions at any meeting 
of Council you familiarise yourself with this policy and adhere to 
the rules.   
 
You can find the 2018 Policy and Procedures Manual in the 
document centre on our website www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.  

mailto:ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

